
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

to: Department of Energy via email: expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov 

from: Jennifer Cleary 
date: October 1, 2013 

subject: Ex parte Communication 
 
This memo memorializes the meeting between AHAM and the Department of Energy on 
September 25, for inclusion in the public docket.  In summary, we discussed the need for DOE 
guidance regarding the certification of refrigerator/freezers that do not have icemakers, but have 
the capability to have an icemaker added later by the consumer.   
 
The attendees were as follows:  
  
Lucas Adin, DOE 
Abigail B. Chingos, DOE 
Daniel Cohen, DOE 
Michael Kido, DOE 
Hampton Newsome, FTC (phone) 
Jennifer Cleary, AHAM 
Mark Drake, Electrolux Home Products (phone) 
Bill Brown, GE Appliances (phone) 
Nathan Mouw, Whirlpool Corporation (phone) 
Travis Perkins, Whirlpool Corporation 
 
 


